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Proposed scheme to expand Kings Lynn Academy  
 

Plans to increase to an 8 Form Entry Secondary School 
 
 
Dear Neighbour,  
 
As part of Norfolk County Council’s commitment to invest in the growth of secondary 
education provision we are proposing an exciting new expansion at Kings Lynn 
Academy which will provide an additional 300 pupil places.  
 
A design team from NPS Property Consultants Ltd has been working closely with the 
Academy and Norfolk County Council on possible solutions and we anticipate 
submitting a planning application in late November 2023, and before we do so we 
would like to share the proposal with parents and local residents.  
 
The scheme will be comprised of a new CDT building and expansion of the existing 
kitchen, dining and library facilities.  
 
The proposal will also allow existing space within the current building to be re-
configured providing additional spaces for Art, Creative Media and general classroom 
accommodation.  
 
Children’s Services will be holding an informal exhibition event on Tuesday 4th July at 
Kings Lynn Academy, Queen Mary Road, Kings Lynn, PE30 4QG, between 4:00pm 
and 6:00pm. This is an open event, and no booking is necessary. 
 
Representatives from NPS Property Consultants, Norfolk County Council and the 
Academy will be available to answer questions you may have about the plans. 
 
Please be aware that these plans are subject to change. Please check the Norfolk 
County Council Planning website once the full application has been submitted. Once 
the planning application has been submitted there will be the opportunity for 
individuals and interested parties to express their views to the planning authority as a 
formal submission.  
 
If approved, it is hoped work will start July 2024, and have an approximate 12 month 
build duration.  
 
If you are unable to attend this event and would still like to view the proposals or you 
would like to discuss any of the above or have any queries regarding the proposals 
please contact Chris Brooker, Children’s Services Project Officer by email 
christopher.brooker@norfolk.gov.uk    


